

Update – World Super Senior Titles Turkey 2016



The TSA Executive has decided to extend the closing date for nominations indefinitely until we have a final response from the ITF

The TSA Executive continue to monitor the situation in Turkey. We are in constant touch with the ITF and TA on this matter, and have also consulted the views of a number of other leading tennis playing nations. The DFAT site current warnings are “Turkey overall: Exercise a high degree of caution” and “Entry and Exit: Istanbul and Ankara – reconsider your need to travel”

We have been advised by a reliable authority that the Americans are aware of a concrete threat of terrorist action in Istanbul and Antalya and are withdrawing non-essential personnel.

The security and safety of our players is of paramount importance to us, and we have decided to extend the closing date for nominations indefinitely. We will review this when we receive a further response from the ITF whom we believe are conducting a security review, and are also, we understand, considering alternative venues. We will continue to post information and updates as they become available.

Reg Trevaskis
President Tennis Seniors Australia
18-Apr-2016